
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:16:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Craig Roxborough

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I understand that Enbridge is seeking approval to increase rates for natural gas distribution. As a consumer facing
increasing costs I struggle to see how this increase is warranted when Enbridge has recorded significant profits and
consistently pays out substantial dividends to it's shareholders. This increase is not justified when Enbridge
continues to make significant profits and share those with shareholders. Consumers should not be taking on
additional costs at this time.

Thank you for your consideration.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




